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CCRS 7002 
 
13 Sep 19 
 
All CCRS members 
 
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING – 29 OCT 19 
 
1. The 2019 Annual General Meeting of the Council for Cadet Rifle Shooting will be held 
at Derby Lodge on 29th October 2019 at 1.45pm. 
 
2. Agenda. 
 
 a. Chairman’s opening remarks. 
 

 b. Minutes of the meeting of 26th Oct 2018 – attached at Enclosure 1. 
 
 c. Matters arising. 
 
 d. Chairman’s annual report. 
 
 e. 2018 report and accounts – attached at Enclosure 2. 
 
 f. Appointment of the reviewer of accounts. 
 
 g. Election of officers. 
 
 h. Any other business and date of next meeting. 
 
3. Any member who wishes to raise an issue is asked to notify the General Secretary by 
close of play 18th Oct 19 on gensec@ccrs.org.uk or by telephoning 01483 473095.  Those 
intending to be present are asked to confirm their attendance by the same means by 18th 
Oct 19.  The AGM will be immediately followed by a meeting of the Advisory Committee. 
 
4. This notice will be published on the charity’s website; additionally every other effort 
will be made to communicate this notice to members. 
  
Original signed 
 
R D Bruce OBE 
Secretary 

for Chairman 
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